Garnett Industrial Airport Advisory Board
Minutes of Meeting
Nov 13, 2020
L Call to Order - Roll Call

The Garnett Industrial Airport Advisory Board met on November 13, 2020 at the Garnett airport FBO. Members present in
the FBO were: Roger Brummel, Chairman, Bill Reeder, Gordon Blackie, Tarry Miller, Charles Allen, Tom Horstick and
Pat Schettler, Airport Manager.

Chairman Roger Brummel deferred to run the meeting to Pat Schettler and Bill Reeder took minutes. Pat Schettler called
the meeting to to order at 4:06 p.m. A quorum was present.

1. Minutes

The October minutes were discussed. A motion to approve the minutes as discussed was made by Roger Brummel,
seconded by Charles Allen. The motion passed unanimously.

III. Old Business

A. Pat discussed the apron project. The majority of the apron was poured today. There are a couple small areas left
such as a drain and small sidewalk. The idea to place the millings from the original apron didn’t work because
there wasn’t enough asphalt left and it was mostly dirt. They had to extend the drain out under the pad due to a
small perpetual spring under the apron. The drain should mitigate that issue.

B. The tie down issue was tabled.

IV. New Business

A. Economic development wished to know the boards feelings on having the AirFair again this May if Covid allows.
The board all agreed that it was a good idea to pursue the necessary arrangements to try to have it. Gordon Blackie
moved that we pursue the AirFair and Roger seconded it. It passed unanimously.

B. Pat asked if board members have ideas to make the airport better, please don’t hesitate to bring those to the board.

David Hull was contacted about either selling or renting his hangar and he is mulling over both options.

VL Manager’s Report

Pat Schettler, Airport Manager presented his manager’s report. There were no questions.

VII. _ Adjournment

There being no other business, Tom Horstick made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Roger Brummel seconded the motion.
Motion passed unanimously.

Most members took a bit to look at the new concrete apron and look at some of the concerns that need to be addressed on
the construction knock list.

The meeting adjourned at 4:48 p.m.

Minutes taken by Bill Reeder for Pat Schettler, Secretary



